
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Streets Committee Appointments 
 
DATE:  August 5, 2024 

 
Background 
The City Council established an Ad Hoc Streets Committee during the regular City 
Council Meeting on July 1. Staff immediately began advertising for the committee, which 
is to be comprised of 5 members of the public and a liaison of the City Council.  
 
Applicants 
The City received five applications for appointment to the Streets Committee, and 
Mayor Zierden has nominated Mr. Jason Gorr, Mr. John Monnier, Mr. Tom Nelson, Mr. 
Craig O’Reilly, and Mr. Leonard Sodd for appointment. 
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends that the City Council confirm Mayor Zierden’s nominations of Jason 
Gorr, John Monnier, Tom Nelson, Craig O’Reilly, and Leonard Sodd to the Ad Hoc 
Streets Committee.  
 
Staff also recommends that the City Council appoint a liaison to the Committee from 
among themselves. 


